THE UNIVERSITY OF MANITOBA

DEPARTMENT OF ANTHROPOLOGY WINNIPEG, CANADA
June 5, 1968

Mr. & Mrs. Donald Crabtree,
Route 1,
Kimberley, Idaho.

Dear Evelyn and Don:

It seems like a dream that lasted only a short time but we
finally did get together with you in Idaho, didn't we. Your hospitality
and the fascinating newness of direct knowledge about stone chipping are
still fresh in our minds. For both Virginia Gerelus and Les Leonoff
I want to say how much we appreciated the chance to visit with you. I
am, of course, also speaking for myself.

We are back in the local swing of things and I will be going
over my notes of our visit in the next few days. But I wanted once again

to let you know how much we enjoyed our visit and how much we learned from
DL

Our trip back was uneventful. We stopped at Casper at 8:00
Saturday night, got a motel in town and after going out for dinner went
back to relax and watch a little television. The next morning we got
away by 10:00 and flew non-stop to Winnipeg under sunny, clear blue skies.

Under separate cover I am sending back to you the notes on the
conference at Les Eyzie plus a copy of the thesis I mentioned to you and
some other papers that may be of interest. We must certainly keep in
closer touch from now on. Perhaps you will be able to visit us in Taos
next year. We will be moving in there on September 1lst.

With all best wishes as always.

Cordially yours,

Beu

William J. Mayer-Oakes,
Professor and Head.
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